Alford, Patrick

From: Brandt, Kim

Sent: Sunday, November 06, 2011 10:16 AM

To: Alford, Patrick

Subject: FW: DEIR concerns for Banning development
Kim

From: parahdigm@aol.com [mailto:parahdigm@aol.com]
Sent: Saturday, November 05, 2011 5:59 AM

To: lesleeallen2002@yahoo.com

Cc: Brandt, Kim

Subject: Re: DEIR concerns for Banning development

Leslee:

By copy of this e-mail | am forwarding this e-mail to Kim Brandt, our Community Development Director, so that your
comments can be included in the DEIR record for Banning Ranch.

Steve

From: Leslee Allen <lesleeallen2002@yahoo.com>
To: Steve NS Rosansky <parahdigm@aol.com>
Sent: Tue, Nov 1, 2011 7:37 pm

Subject: DEIR concerns for Banning development

To the Newport Beach City Council

Attn: Steve Rosansky

From : Mrs. Leslee Allen 251 61° St. Newport Beach, CA 92663

After attending the Banning meeting at Newport Shores, | have a few concerns:

1- That the 24 hour drilling that occurred a few years ago be regulated better, so it will not be 24 hrs. with
high noise levels for those living on the Newport slough.

2- Many of us in NS like the idea of having the oil wells underground, rather than the pumps exposed. If
they must be above ground, there must be planting to camouflage it.

3- If the Banning development goes in, what will happen to the area on the other side of the Newport
slough- will bushes, fence be removed?

4- The bridge over PCH connecting the parks and open area in the new development would be a nice
access for West Newport. | am in support of it.

(Is there someone else | should direct concerns regarding the Nov 8" DEIR concerns?)



